
  

27 May 2020 

 

AMENDMENT TO ASSAY RESULTS, KANINKO PROJECT  

 

 

Further to the announcement released to ASX today (KANINKO AUGER RESULTS DOUBLE STRIKE 
LENGTH OF GOLD MINERALISED ZONE) the Company advises that there was a typographical error 
in the highlights on page 1 of the release.  
 
The result which read 10 m at 20.88 g/t gold should have read 10 m at 10.88 g/t gold. 
 
The Company regrets the error and apologises for any inconvenience it may have caused.  
 
In addition, the Company wishes to clarify that the small black labels with white text on Figure 1 

refer to the previous AC/RC results which were first reported on 15 April 2020 (as noted in the 

figure caption). 

 
Competent Persons Statement  

 

The exploration results reported herein are based on information compiled by Mr Paul Roberts (Fellow of the Australian 

Institute of Geoscientists).  Mr Roberts is a full-time employee of the company and has sufficient experience relevant to 

the style of mineralisation and type of deposits being considered to qualify as a Competent Person as defined by the 

2012 Edition of the Australasian Code for Reporting of Exploration Results, Mineral Resources and Ore Reserves.  Mr 

Roberts consents to the inclusion in the report of the matters based on his information in the form and context in which 

it appears. 

 

 

-ENDS- 
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This announcement was authorised for release by the Board.  

 

For further information visit our website at www.predictivediscovery or contact: 

Paul Roberts       

Managing Director       

Tel: +61 402 857 249       

Email: paul.roberts@predictivediscovery.com                 @Predictive_PDI            @Predictive Discovery 
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